
Fellow Members: Well, the good weather is finally here! 
The flowers are blooming, and the nice weather feels like 
the middle of summer.  It’s about time!

We had a nice meeting in May.  Spence Webster from 
Sudbury Manitoulin Children’s Foundation Send A Kid 
To Camp Program was our guest speaker. It was very 
informative, and we were able to donate $1000 on your 
behalf.

Our June meeting will be on June 15th at the Weller 
St. Legion.  Please plan on attending.  This is a very 
informal meeting with a great steak supper followed by 
an evening of fun, games, and socializing.  If Stephanie 
calls you, please reserve your spot.  You can also call 
me, John Varney or any member of your executive and 
we will forward your reservation on to Stephanie.  It is a 
perfect time for you to come out and meet up with fellow 
members that you have not seen in awhile.

This will be our last General Meeting until September, so 
please come out and make it a success.

We hope to be able to hold our Members Night in 
September.  There are dozens of valuable members who 
will be issued their 5-year incremental Pins.  I encourage 
all those worthy recipients to come out and receive your 
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Upcoming Events
	 June 9, 2022 	 Executive Meeting 	 Hilton Gardens 		  6:00 pm

	 June 11, 2022 	 Adopt a Road 	 Power Street Corner Copper Cliff	 9:00 am

	 June 15, 2022 	 General Meeting 	 Fun Night Minnow Lake Legion 	 6:00 pm  

	 August 20, 2022 	 Golf Tournament

much deserved recognition.  We also have 3 years of 
other Awards to be handed out.

If you only plan on attending one or two meetings this 
year, please make this your main one.  It is very satisfying 
to receive an award or a Pin for your continued support 
of our Club.

As stated in previous bulletins we are once again holding 
our Golf Tournament on August 20th at Forest Ridge.  
Teams are filling up fast so please contact me with your 
entry.  We are also still in need of prizes, Hole Sponsors 
and Silent Auction Items.  With your help we can make 
this fundraiser a huge success, and it is very much 
needed.  There are so many less fortunate in our area 
that depend on our help, so let’s show them that we have 
their backs!

In less than two short weeks the Regional Convention will 
be held in Medicine Hat Alberta.  Our very own Connie 
Zwarich will be sworn in as our Regional President.  
Congratulations Connie, we know you will do a superb 
job and represent all Canadians very well.

In closing I want to wish all members a very happy 
Summer and Stay Safe, Stay Healthy. Thank You.



On May 4, 2022, we had 23 members and 1 guest at our meeting. Spence Webster, representing the Manitoulin Children’s 
Foundation was our guest speaker. He spoke to us about their Send a Kid to Camp Program. A 1983 study showed there 
were in excess of 1,300 children who could benefit from an outdoor experience each year. It would assist children in their 
social, mental, physical, emotional, and spiritual life. It has 
given children a chance to meet new friends and enjoy the 
benefits of wholesome fun and just be kids.  All children must 
be referred to the Send a Kid to Camp program. Children 
served in the program are between the ages of 5 and 14 
and are: sexually, physically, mentally abused, or socially 
and financially disadvantaged.  There are over 30 camps 
across Ontario that take these children.  The testimonials 
from the children who attended were heart warming.  In the 
39 years in operation, they have sent 12,000 children to 
camps and over $3,000,000.00 was spent locally on direct 
program fees. The average cost of sending one child to camp 
has increased from $275 to $600.  100% of all donations 
received are used directly for program fees for the children 
of the Sudbury Manitoulin District.  

Don Delongchamp and Doug Honeyford proudly presented 
Spence Webster with a $1000 for the Send a Kid to Camp 
program.
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Presentation to Spencer Webster for Send a Kid to Camp.
Announcements
The Golf Tournament goes August 20th at Forest Ridge Golf 
Club. Cost is $120 per player which includes 18 holes of golf, 
sausage at the turn, a chicken and ribs supper and prizes. 
We are looking for golfers, prizes and hole sponsors.

Next meeting is a Fun Night- Steak BBQ June 15th at the 
Minnow Lake Legion. 

Adopt A Road June 11th at 9:00 am. Please let John Varney 
know if you are attending.

Roses for the Living Nominations are being accepted. Form 
in newsletter.

Good of the Order
We received a Thank You letter form the Cambrian College 
student who received our Bursary.

Sadly, we announce that member Shirley Long’s daughter 
has passed away member George Lalonde’s brother has 
passed away.

Meeting was adjourned 7:45 pm

 BINGO
Bingo is now back in operation and volunteers are again 
working. We can always use spare volunteers. If you are 
interested, please contact John Roy or any member of 
the executive.

Please note:
All  volunteers must participate in the cGaming Online 
Training before coming in for the first time. In addition, 
new volunteers must ‘shadow’ an experienced volunteer 
for their first assignment.

The online training takes about 45-60 minutes and 
can be done on any device (computer is best but smart 
phones and tablets work too)
Here is the link: https://www.charitablegaming.com/
volunteer-training

Scholarship
Tracy Urso

Our council offers two $1000 Entrance Scholarships to 
dependents of paid-up members. 

Applicant Eligibility: Dependents must be entering their 
first year at a post-secondary institution. Applications may 
be downloaded from our website: www.uctsudbury.ca

Applications must be submitted by June 15, 2022. For more 
information contact Tracey Urso at atmurso@hotmail.com

Completed application are to be mailed to:

A.C.T./UCT Sudbury
PO Box 2836 Station A

 Sudbury Ontario 
P3A 5J3
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Roses for the Living Award
Year in and year out there are Members in Sudbury Council 1051 who truly go above and beyond to demonstrate 
the true meaning of fraternalism. This prestigious award recognizes their commitment in our communities not just for 
what they have recently accomplished but for their service over the years. We would like you to nominate an individual 
that you feel deserves this honor. The Award is only presented to a person once. Past recipients are: Frank Musico, Gil 
Charette, Leo Michelutti, James Carrey, Anita Thompson, Gil Hartley, Hubert Despres, William (John) Varney, Joseph 
Wilcox, Jerry Giff, Richard Carrey, Glen Fowke, Reg Manual, Ray Giroux, Chris Sheridan, Conrad Houle, Gordon Ward, 
Douglas Honeyford, Jack St. Louis, David Carnes, Ralph Kuhn, Michael Lepage, Heather Wilcox, Len Zwarich.

Please nominate a person you believe is deserving.

I wish to nominate ___________________________________________for The Roses for the Living Award because 

he/she_____________________________________,___________________________________and demonstrates this 

by________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

for more information you may phone me at___________________

Sincerely, Member _______________________________________

Please email your nomination to Doug Honeyford @ goramseylake@hotmail.com, alternately give your nomination 
form to Doug at the next meeting.

Your Council Needs You!  
We really do!

Month after Month on your behalf, Council 1051 
provides funds for worthy causes throughout Ontario. 
Your Membership in our wonderful organization makes 
this happen.  When your dues notice arrives, please pay 
it right away.

Many of you are aware that there are benefits available 
to our members and to remind you of a few. Here is a 
short list:
	 Immediate issue Canadian Life insurance up to age 64	
	 from Parachute Insurance.
	 Brokerlink Discounted Home and Auto Insurance
	 Out of Province Medical Travel Insurance through	
	 Destination
	 Scholarships and Bursaries
	 Travel, Hotel, Trip, Car Rentals, and Cruise 
Discounts

Your greatest benefit is the knowledge that you make a 
difference in the lives of many. Nominate someone you 
know to become a Member of UCT.

	 Doug Honeyford	
	 goramseylake@hotmail.com
 

Newsletter Committee
We enjoy sharing your clubs’ stories and activities with 
our 182 members.

Our newsletter has won numerous awards over the years, 
and we especially thank Sherri at Orion printing for that. 
We are proud that we SHARE most of the funds we raise 
with local needy organisations. You can help us share 
even more by sharing your Email address with us. WHY? 
Well, of the $48.34 of your annual dues our club re-
ceives only $12.00. Our costs to produce and mail 10 
monthly newsletters to you is higher than $12.00.

Our email system has 2 separate email groups. One for 
just newsletters and another for member communica-
tion.  We do not share address or abuse them with a lot 
of garbage.

Please consider SHARING your email address by sending 
an email to info@uctsudbury.ca and ask to be added to 
our list. If you wish the NEWSLETTERS only, say so else 
we will add you to the MEMBERS list.



2021-2022
Local Officers

President

Don Delongchamp

675-8420

doubld@fibreop.ca

vice president

John Varney 674-1060

Immediate Past President

Loretta Clipperton Carnes

Home 222-0369 Work 222-2369

Secretary

Connie Zwarich 969-8496

Treasurer

Dave Carnes 222-0369

executive committee

Wayne McCuaig 942-3338

Doug Honeyford

Home 688-0515  Cell 690-6890

Chaplain

Tracey Urso 560-6681

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 

John Roy 674-3722

Jim Patterson  303-2516

Ron Netherton  690-4443

Brian Coleman 671-0126

ADVISORS 

Jerry Giff 698-7502

Gil Hartley 969-5476

General Meeting
Usually the first Wednesday of EACH month

Monthly Executive Meeting
Usually the second Thursday of EACH month

Sudbury Office
PO Box 2836, Stn. A

Sudbury, ON  P3E 5J3
Email: info@uctsudbury.ca

www.uctsudbury.ca

Head Office Calgary
PO Box 57261, Sunrige RPO

135, 2525 36th St., N.E.
Calgary, Alberta  T1Y 6R4
1-800-267-2371 x1216 

www.uct.org

Columbus Ohio
1-800-848-0123
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Jun 02	 PETER WEBSTER
Jun 06	 ALAIN ST LOUIS
Jun 07	 JULIE CROUSE
Jun 08	 LORETTA CLIPPERTON	
	 CARNES
Jun 09	 BRUCE CAZABON
Jun 09	 LESLEY JANISSE
Jun 11	 YVONNE GAGNON
Jun 12	 DOUGLAS HONEYFORD
Jun 13	 LUCILLE NADEAU
Jun 13	 MICHAEL JANISSE
Jun 14	 NICHOLAS PILIPCHUK
Jun 20	 CHANTALL FORTIN	
	 CARRIERE
Jun 23 	 MONTGOMERY BRIGGS
Jun 27 	 JOHN SCOTT

Jul 04 	 PAUL SMITH
Jul 06 	 BRIAN COLEMAN
Jul 14 	 I SIMEONI
Jul 15 	 RONA RAMSEY
Jul 15 	 PHILLIP BROWN
Jul 15 	 FREDERICK TAYLER
Jul 15 	 BRENDA NELSON

Jul 16 	 MARCEL VANIER
Jul 17 	 VICTOR RANCOURT
Jul 19 	 JUSTIN JOHNSTONE
Jul 22 	 LEON JANISSE
Jul 29 	 GERRY LOUGHEED

Aug 05 	 LEOPOLD RIOUX
Aug 06 	 MICHAEL LEPAGE
Aug 07 	 JOHN SANDER
Aug 11 	 RONALD DOMINICO
Aug 11 	 JOHN NELSON
Aug 13 	 GEORGE LALONDE
Aug 14 	 SHERRY LAFRAMBOISE
Aug 17 	 JAMES SHAMAS
Aug 18 	 CLAUDE GRENIER
Aug 18 	 KEVIN MANUEL
Aug 19 	 DONALD GAGNON
Aug 22 	 RYAN MUSSEN
Aug 23 	 GEORGE MARTEL
Aug 23 	 JANINE DESJARDINS
Aug 26 	 PAUL COMACCHIO
Aug 28 	 DEREK DELONGCHAMP
Aug 30 	 J FOURNIER
Aug 30 	 ROBERT STUDHOLME

Birthdays

Humour
A man with a huge grin approaches a priest.  “Bless me Father for I have 
sinned,” he says. “I’ve spent the week with seven beautiful women.”
“Do not fret my son,” says the priest.  “All you need to do is take seven 
lemons, squeeze the juice into a glass and drink the juice.”
“Will that cleanse my sin from me?”
“No, but it will wipe that stupid smile off your face.”


